
Jayden Inniss
1172 Whitewater Drive
Whistler, B.C. Canada V8E 0L4

August 8, 2023

Mayor and Council
Resort Municipality of Whistler

Dear Mayor and Council,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Jayden Inniss, and I will be attending BCIT in
the fall of 2023, pursuing a diploma in New Media Design and Web Development. I am
writing to express my deep appreciation and gratitude for being awarded the Resort
Municipality of Whistler Award. It is an incredible honour to be selected as a recipient of this
award.

I would like to extend my sincere thanks to RMOW for their generous support. I chose to
attend BCIT after graduating high school as I was looking for a program that will quickly and
effectively teach me the skills needed to enter a very competitive industry.

I have been teaching myself photography, videography, media editing and website design
from a young age using any tools I could find. I am now at the point where I have invested in
my own gear that has allowed me to take my media creation to new levels as well as open
doors to paid positions. Next year, this program at BCIT will help me gain the experience
necessary to confidently work with local brands and companies to create media that shows
off all that Whistler has to offer. After completing this 2-year program, I aim to return to a
Whistler company to create media that will promote the Whistler outdoor experience.

Receiving the Resort Municipality of Whistler Award has lifted a significant financial burden,
allowing me to focus more on my studies and extracurricular commitments, including
creating media for companies and organizations.

I am incredibly grateful for being selected as a recipient of the Resort Municipality of
Whistler Award.

Thank you for your time, consideration, and the valuable opportunity you have provided me.

Sincerely,

Jayden Inniss




